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January 18, 2012
Sent via email only
Angelo.Pousa@fccenvironmental.com
Mr. Angelo Pousa, Branch Manager
FCC Environmental, LLC
105 S. Alexander St.
Plant City, FL 33563
Re:
FLD065680613
Dear Mr. Pousa:
Thank you for your assistance during the hazardous waste compliance inspection conducted on November 30, 2011.  
Enclosed is the inspection report generated from this visit.  Based upon the information gathered from this inspection, FCC Environmental LLC was found to have one violation of used oil management regulations.  This violation is set forth in the "Summary of Violations: section of the inspection report.  

Subsequent review of documentation you provided via email indicates that the violation has been corrected.   Having returned to compliance, no enforcement action will be taken.

Your continued cooperation is appreciated.  If you have any questions, please call me at 813/632-7600 ext, 383.
Sincerely yours,
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Elizabeth Knauss

Environmental Manager

Division of Waste Management
EBK/ebk

Enclosure

cc:
Kelley Boatwright, HEPC   (boatwright@epchc.org)
www.dep.state.fl.us

